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Title: JIVA – Upcoming change adds step requiring users to select provider for login    
 
Posting date: August 31, 2021 
 
The login functionality within the Jiva provider portal is changing Thursday, September 
9, 2021. This update will create an additional step in which users will need to select a 
provider from a drop-down list before Jiva can launch. 
 
To access Jiva, NaviNet* will display a new drop-down menu prompting users to select 
the provider making the authorization request. Users can scroll through the 
alphabetized list of providers or type the name of the provider to locate theirs within 
the drop-down. 
 

 
 
This change will help resolve ongoing system issues reported by users within in the 
application and improve overall reliability. 
 
Visit mibluecrosscomplete.com for more information. If you have any questions, 
contact your Blue Cross Complete provider account executive, or call Provider Inquiry 
at: 1-888-312-5713. 
 
*Our website is mibluecrosscomplete.com. While website addresses for other organizations are provided 
for reference, Blue Cross Complete does not control these sites and is not responsible for their content. 

https://identity.navinet.net/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2Fconnect%2Fauthorize%2Fcallback%3Fclient_id%3DNaviNetAuthenticationProxy%26redirect_uri%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fnavinet.navimedix.com%252Fsign-in%252Fcallback%26state%3D049809b4-150d-4577-b361-e0f7556b9426%26code_challenge%3DYJSdqZ0QDfAO3hb6uSxSEqre9hKdO5LwQ782YWWujCw%26response_type%3Dcode%26response_mode%3Dform_post%26scope%3Dopenid%2520profile%26code_challenge_method%3DS256%26ProxyTrackingId%3D7fbbf8a5-4fd9-49bd-874c-5713863e8db3
https://www.mibluecrosscomplete.com/providers/resources.html
http://www.mibluecrosscomplete.com/
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